Announcement of Candidates
Selected for Presentation and Interview for a
Visiting Lecturer (4 Months)

Princess Galyani Vadhana Institute of Music (PGVIM) is pleased to announce the
following candidates selected for the presentation and interview round for the Visiting Lecturer

(four-month contract), following the Job Announcement made on February 27, 2025:

Date* Time* Candidate(s)
April 24, 2025 15:00 - 16:00 | Mr. Frank Reich
April 24, 2025 16:00 — 17:00 | Mr. Kee Yong Chong

*Bangkok Local Time (GMT+7)

Selected candidates are required to prepare for the following:

1. Conduct a 15-minute mock teaching session on a topic of your choice.

2. Deliver a 15-minute presentation on a topic related to your past or current research
or area of expertise, highlighting its impact.

3. Present a 15-minute research proposal, emphasizing its relevance and potential impact
in alignment with PGVIM’s mission.

4. Participate in a 15-minute interview with the committee.

The presentation and interview will be conducted in person at Room A - 209,
Administration Building, Princess Galyani Vadhana Institute of Music, or via an online platform.
Please confirm your preferred interview format and schedute by April 21, 2025. For any
inquiries, please contact Ms. Nittaya Sritanon at Nitlaya.

Announced on April ,5{4\ , 2025
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